
 





         HAPPY 150TH BIRTHDAY TO THE PONY EXPRESS! 
 
 This lesson plan was put together by Linda Hearty at the request of Kenny 
Martin who is the Chairman of the 150th Anniversary Celebration Committee for 
the  National Pony Express Association.  This historic event will be commemorated 
in 2010.  
 
 This booklet includes a 5 day lesson plan to be used with students.   It is part 
of the 4th Grade Social Studies Curriculum.  You may use any or all of these items 
with your class.   You may copy any or all of the pages.  We suggest that you at least 
cover the general information about the Pony Express, which we have divided into 4 
days.  You can put that information together into a 1 or 2 day unit if you prefer, and 
then pick and choose the activities as they work for your class room.   In each of the 
first 4 days, there is information about the Pony Express and suggestions for 
activities and material to use for those activities.  For the 5th day, there is a review 
game and an assessment, if this unit is to be graded.   Some additional activities and 
pictures were added at the end of the unit to use if you’d like. 
 
 We would like to express thanks to the Utah Division of the National Pony 
Express Association for paying to have this unit copied and sent to each of the 8 
states along the Pony Express Trail, and others who have expressed interest.   
Thanks to every member of the 150th Anniversary Committee for the countless 
hours and work that has gone into this celebration.  Thanks to Dave Kittle of 
Nevada for putting this unit into electronic format.   A special thanks to Ken and 
Arleta Martin who have dreamed the dream and done the work to see wonderful 
events take place in many states. 
 
 This spring and summer, celebrations starting in Washington DC, and 
continuing along the 8-state trail route, will commemorate this historic event.  
Contact your State Pony Express Presidents or check the National Pony Express 
website for events going on in your state or community.  We would love to see the 
children who have studied these units, with their parents and teachers, along the 
trail and at some of these fun celebrations. 
 
 For more information or a copy of this unit online, check out The Pony 
Express website: www.xphomestation.com  or for questions about the unit contact:       
lindabhearty@hotmail.com 
       
                Sincerely, 
                                                                       The 150th Anniversary Committee 
 
 
 
  

http://www.xphomestation.com/
mailto:lindabhearty@hotmail.com






















































 


